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Dear Headteacher/Head of Music,

I am writing to you regarding The MondoMix which is to be held here on the Isle of Wight at Calbourne WaterMill 3rd-5th June 2016 (last weekend of half term).  Please see http://mondomix.uk

The MondoMix festival is a not-for-profit music event which was set up in 2015 with the support of funding from Arts Council England.  The funding was granted in recognition of our commitment to bringing artists from a range of culturally diverse backgrounds to perform here on the Island at events since 2009.   

The focus of this weekend is very much on active participation and an educational experience for attendees of all ages.  (Under 18years are free but must be accompanied by a ticket buying adult.)

We would be grateful if you would include information about the MondoMix in your newsletter to parents.

Thanks you


Alison Priddle
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